
 
 

                  
     

 PREPARATION  
Tell the daughters of Mt Zion: 

Look! Your king is coming to you, 

humble and mounted on an ass. 

   Hosanna to the Son of David! 

   Blessed is he who comes in the name of God. 

   Hosanna in the highest! 

  

When he entered Jerusalem, 

the whole city was excited 

and people asked: "Who is this person?” 

   And the crowd replied: 

   This is Jesus, 

   from Nazareth in Galilee.      Bruce Prewer.  Used with permission. 

 

Welcome to Seacliff Uniting Church!                                                                                            
If you are new to the area, visiting friends or family, or on a holiday, to you we extend a 

warm welcome, and invite you to share fully in worship and fellowship.                                 
Our Minister is Peter Moss  8381 2943 
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       This Week at Seacliff 

Women’s Evening Fellowship 7.30pm Wednesday 12th April 
 

                                   What’s  News  
Easter Services at Seacliff 
Good Friday 9.30am 
Easter Sunday 9.30am 
 
Easter Day dawn Service   
7am Angas Neil Reserve, Esplanade, Seacliff. 
 

Women’s Evening Fellowship   
 
Women’s Evening Fellowship meeting on Wednesday, next, 12th April 

is to be a celebration of Easter with a Tennebrae Service led by Rev. 

Peter Moss. Before it we will have a short meeting at 7.30pm (sharp) 

and t 7.45 pm we will remember the Last Supper with significant foods 

followed by Communion. After that we will move into the Church for 

bible reading and music. Hope to see you all there.   Von 

 

Packing Day.  
 
I am collecting for “Packing Day” again this year. Because of all the 

sorting out of clothing I have to do before delivering it to Marion Church 

for the actual packing, I’d prefer not to receive clothing. There is a great 

need for used, good linen, Bathroom needs, children’s pencils, pens, 

books. colouring books, I am willing to collect those. If you do have 

clothing please put it in a bag marking it with the type of clothes eg. 

Women’s or children’s etc,- no woollen or synthetic clothes please. 

Donations can be given to me at church any weekend until end of May. 

Thanks.        Von. 

 

Spit Roast, on Saturday, 29th April, 6.30 pm.  
 
Our numbers for this event are growing slowly but we would appreciate 

knowing if you are coming as we have to pre order the Beef and the size 

of it depends on the number of people we need to feed. Again just speak 

to us at Church. A good night is guaranteed.     Von 



 

 

Re TakeUs2 last Sunday.  

 

We enjoyed the night and hope that you did. We very much appreciated 

all the help that people gave. The people who put out and put away 

tables and chairs, the many who pitched in to wash up and put things 

away in the kitchen. Despite taking some recyclable plates to save 

washing up there was still plenty for the willing helpers to do. The 

support of so many people make events like this possible. Thank you.

        Geoff  
 

Property  
 
John Bollinger and I have cleared out the Jail so that we can get at things 

like the mower that are needed regularly. At Soapbox last week I spoke 

of a number of items that we would like to clear out. The small fridge I 

referred is, I now believe, a small freezer and came from the office that 

we shared with Seacombe. I don’t believe our Church has a use for it 

and if you would like to look at it contact me or any member of P & F. 

There is also a window-type air con. (that works but is noisy), an old 

white projector screen, a number of wooden boxes, a wooden table, card 

tables with unsteady legs etc If you think we should keep any of the 

above please let me know otherwise they will be going to another place. 

 

Again a big thank you to all who have put into Church 

maintenance these last few weeks. The results of your efforts are 

showing. 

 

We have, or are, collecting quotes for repairs to the bitumen in the back 

car park, these and the condition of Wheatland House roof will be 

considered by Church Council next Tuesday.  

 

We have a large property that, just like your own home, needs 

constant care, cleaning and maintenance. We are fortunate that we have 

so many willing helpers and they are really appreciated but always there 

is a need for more help. Please consider what you can do to help. Geoff

  

 



Cogs “n” Coffee 
 
We had a perfect day for a ride meandering our way to Adelaide Oval 

where 12 of us had a lovely coffee at Koffee inc. Some took advantage 

of the location to view Adelaide oval. 

 

Meet at Greig’s at 7.30 for next week’s mystery ride.  Brian 

 

 

 
 

 

Men’s Dinner 

The next Men’s Dinner will be held on Wednesday 19th April at the 
Glenelg Football Club Bistro, Brighton Rd. Glenelg. Meet at 6.30 
pm for 7.00. For further information, or if you need a ride, please 
contact Ray on 8298 3480.     Ray 
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Worship Leader for Today :  Rev Peter Moss                                      

Lectionary: April 9 2017 Palm Sunday Ps 118:1-2, 19-29    

Mt 21:1-11  Liturgy of the Palms  

  Reminder for Stewards 14.4.2017                                                
David Greig                     Margaret Tucker 

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 
 8296 1517 

Email:  seacliffuc-churchoffice@adam.com.au                                     
Website:  www.seacliffuc.org 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to.  
deandixon7@bigpond.co
m  and seacliffuc- 
churchoffice @adam.com.au  
by 9.30am on Wednesdays. If 
you do not have access to email, 
please phone or call in at the 
church office and it will be 
forwarded for you.  

 

Contact Details – Peter Moss 

Peter is at the office in Wheatland 
House - Tuesdays, Fridays, and usually 
Wednesday or Thursday mornings; 
Office : 8296 1517. If he's not in the 
office, you are welcome to ring him at 
home and leave a message if he's not 

there. Home : 8381 2943  Email: 
peter.moss.534@gmail.com 

Welcome to our Church.                                                                           
There are a few things you need to know especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an emergency 
evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns under the Pine Tree.            
St John First Aid Kit - on top of the pigeon holes up from the ramp. 
Toilets are available through the door front right of the Worship Area 
or out through the turn around point on the ramp.                                     
Morning tea is held after the service – we hope you will join with us. 
Children normally leave for the children’s programme after the 
children’s talk during the Service. More information  is available from 
the Steward’s Table and displays scattered around “The Middle Hall”. 
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